
 

 

 

 

Minutes of Kelk Parish Council Meeting on the                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
 9th March 2016 at 8.00 p.m. at Kelk Chapel Schoolrooms 

 
 

Present  Clive Askwith, Georgina Middlewood, Richard Holtby, Phillip Laycock,Jaap Vermijden, 
Stephen King, Alice King and Sallie Edeson 

 
Apologies for Absence  None 
 
Minutes of previous meeting were read, and approved by Richard Holtby and seconded by Clive 
Askwith.  They were accepted as a true record of the meeting on the 10th February 2016 
 
Matters Arising    Bollards of missing man hole covers have gone missing, Richard to complain to 
East Riding Council.  Rubbish Bins to be purchased off ERYC for £905.18, they are to contact Clive 
Askwith re site meeting.  Trees felled in Barf Hill, Clive contacted Jonathan Owen and he is looking 
into it.    
 
Lissett Wind Farm Fund 
 
Fund now open for applications, poster to be put up. 
 
Finances 
 
£1,931.39 in bank, including £1,454.50(Bins £905.18, still to spend £549.32)  Lissett Wind Farm Fund.  
Cheques written out Lowthorpe Church £50.00, Kelk Chapel £70.00 and Clerk £125.00.     
 
Correspondence     
 
Letter from Robert Cocker, Humberside Police re 'Community Policing in your area' 
Emergency Plan - Richard Hotlby to be other contact than Clerk 
Email form 'Frackfreeeastyorkshire@gmail.com' re parish council have closed meeting with fracking 
companies 
Marie Curie Great Daffodil Appeal 2016 publicising this year appeal 
East Riding Parish News made available 
Humberside Police Driffield and Rural Update made available 
 
Any Other Business   
 
Richard Holtby to contact ERYC regarding pot holes.  No6 New Row, Clive to ask ERYC if any 
planning for change of use of outbuilding to Granny Annex, also standing water outside Chapel 
 
Date of Next Meeting 
 
The date for next meeting is the 11th May 2016 at 7.30pm and 8.00pm for public 


